
450 – 1 Street S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 5H1 
 
Tel: (403) 920-7172 
Fax: (403) 920-2347 
Email: carolyn_shaw@transcanada.com 

October 17, 2013 
 
 
National Energy Board Filed Electronically 
444 Seventh Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 0X8 
 
Attention:  Ms. Sheri Young, Secretary of the Board 
 
Dear Ms. Young: 
 
Re: Foothills Pipe Lines Ltd. (Foothills) 

Application for Approval of Final 2013 Rates and Charges (Application) 
Foothills Response to NEB Information Request 1 
NEB File No.: OF-Tolls-Group1-F115-2013-01 01 

As per the Board’s request of October 10, 2013, attached please find Foothills’ response to 
NEB Information Request 1. 

Foothills will notify its shippers and interested parties of this filing and post a copy of it on 
TransCanada’s Foothills System website at: 

http://www.transcanada.com/customerexpress/934.html 

Yours truly, 
Foothills Pipe Lines Ltd. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Carolyn D. Shaw 
Project Manager, Regulatory Services 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: Foothills Firm, Interruptible Shippers and Interested Parties 

http://www.transcanada.com/customerexpress/934.html


Foothills Pipe Lines Ltd. 
Application for Approval of Final 2013  
Rates and Charges 

NEB 1.1 
Response to Information Request 

NEB File No.: OF-Tolls-Group1-F115-2013-01 01 

 
 

 

October 17, 2013  Page 1 of 1 

IR Number: NEB 1.1 

Category: Tolls & Tariffs Matters 

Topic: Notification 

Reference: i) NEB Order TG-6-81 as Amended by Board Order TG-8-2004 
(A0-20-TG-6-81) [A0L7S5] 

ii) Foothills Pipe Lines Ltd. (Foothills) Application for Approval of 
Final 2013 Rates and Charges, PDF page 2 of 3 [A3L3G7] 

Preamble: Reference i) explains that interested parties shall, within 15 days of being 
served with the effective rate filing referred to in Paragraph 2, notify the 
Board and Foothills whether they wish to make representations to the 
Board respecting the said submission. 

In reference ii), Foothills states that it will notify its shippers and 
interested parties of the filing. 

Request: Please provide the Board with confirmation that shippers and interested 
parties have been notified of the filing and the date of this notification. 

Response: 

Foothills notified shippers and interested parties on September 20, 2013 subsequent to the 
filing and provided a link to the filing on the NEB website. Notification took place via a 
direct e-mail and through the posting of a notice to customers on the TransCanada website. 
A copy of the filing was also posted on TransCanada’s Foothills System website on 
September 20, 2013. Foothills also followed up with a number of shippers via e-mail 
subsequent to the filing. 

https://www.neb-one.gc.ca/ll-eng/Livelink.exe?func=ll&objId=346369&objAction=Open
https://www.neb-one.gc.ca/ll-eng/livelink.exe?func=ll&objId=1040884&objAction=Open

